Chairman,

The Governor's Office's efforts to re-start and re-energize the push for Ethics Reform and passage of H. 3945 next
legislative session.

We want to invite you to a press event Wednesday, November 13 at 1:30pm on the Second Floor of the Statehouse
between the two chambers. We are inviting a large bi-partisan group of organizations, legislators from the House
and Senate, as well as the members of the Governor's Ethics Reform Task Force. Governor Haley will be traveling
around the state talking about ethics reform and would also like to invite you to those events when scheduled.

Any help or encouragement of other members would be greatly appreciated. If anyone has questions or concerns
please give them my cell phone - 803-767-7583.

Thank you again for serving our country.
Please confirm you have received this email.
Thank you,

Katherine
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